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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  USA Boxing Physicians 

FROM: Deborah Muhammad, Coordinator of Membership Services 

DATE:  February 5, 2013 

RE:  Ringside Physicians Symposium 

 

 

On behalf of USA Boxing and the American Board of Ringside Medicine, we would like 

to invite you to attend the 2013 Ringside Physicians’ Symposium, to be held during the: 

 

2013 Junior Olympic National Championships 
Arthur R. Outlaw Convention Center 

Mobile, Alabama  

 June 25-29, 2013 

 

The lecture/classroom instruction will take place: 

 

Hampton Inn & Suites 
62 South Royal Street 

Mobile, AL  

Phone: 251.436.8787 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday,  June 26 – 29, 2013 

Certification examination will be given on Saturday, June 29 from 9:00 a.m. – noon 

 

In order to make your attendance convenient and enjoyable, the following provisions 

have been made: 

 

Rooms have been reserved at Hampton Inn & Suites for the rate of $89.00 per 

night plus tax; your room reservation will include hot breakfast and is within 

walking distance of the event venue.  To reserve your room call 251.436.8787 

and mention rate code “UBB”.  In order to secure this room rate, please 

make your reservation by June 9, 2013. USA Boxing will provide 

transportation from the Mobile airport to hotel. 

 

Registration form and letter from Dr. Robin Goodfellow are included in this email 

as attachments.  Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

 
 


